Town of Moorcroft
Budget Workshop
Wednesday, May 18, 2016 at 3:00

Town Council Members Present: Mayor Pro-Tem Dick Claar, Councilmen Mathews and Glenn,
Town Employees Present: Clerk/Treasurer Cheryl Schneider, Police Clerk Jesse Connally and
Public Works Director Cory Allison

A budget workshop was held to discuss changes from the 1% reading of Ordinance 1-2016.
Discussion was had on the changes. There will be another budget workshop scheduled for
June. 13t at 3:00 p.m. at the Town Hall Chambers. The 3" reading of Ordinance 1-2016 will be
on June 27,

Steve Sproul, Mayor
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Cheryl Sc eider, Clerk/Treasurer




